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This Monday, the HUB featured some members from our Senior Stage Band.

Not all of the 15 members could make it, but our students did well to perform some difficult
pieces in a reduced format. The musicians were: Lachlan Shead (piano), Tomas Szoszkiewicz
(cajon), Liam Penklis & Ben Widdicombe (tenor saxophones), Ben Shead (trumpet) and Petar
Lozusic (alto saxophone).  They performed Cissy Strut, Birdland and had a fun improvised jam too.
Well done all!

Mr Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager 
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